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Our Mission Statement 
“St. John—St. James Lutheran School  

exists to assist parents of our church and 

the community by providing a Christ-

centered quality education to prepare  

students for this life and for eternity.” 

SINGING SCHEDULE 
April 21 (10:15am) Gr. 3K-8 

May 23 (6:30pm) Gr. K-7 
 
 
 

 

 

APRIL BIRTHDAYS 

April 7—Asher Ebert (4K) 
April 22—Ivan Thill (4K) 

April 22—Dylan Miller (4th) 
April 27—Shayna Zuberbier (7th) 

April 28—Claire Behnke (4th) 

Bluejay Athletics 

Track 

Practices @ Reedsville Track 

April 30—10:00am-11:00am (Gr. 4-8) 

May 3—1:30pm-2:30pm (Gr. 4-8) 

May 7—10:00am-11:00am (Gr. 4-8) 

May 10—1:30pm-2:30pm (Gr. 4-8) 

May 13—1:30pm-2:30pm (Gr. K-3) 

May 14—1:30pm-2:30pm (Gr. K-3) 

Meets 

May 15—LLL Track Meet (Gr. 5-8) @ Municipal Field, Manitowoc 

May 16—1:30pm-2:30pm (Primary Track Meet) (Gr. K-4) 

FREE HOT LUNCH—4/29/24 
Our 2nd-3rd grade parents are planning 

the FREE Hot Lunch meal for the month of 

April.  The menu being planned includes:  

Hamburgers, Corn, Carrots, Finger 

Jello, Lunch Lady Brownies & Milk. 

DIVINE CALLS 
Pastor & Mrs. Aden have received calls to serve at Our 

Savior’s Lutheran Church & School in Wausau, WI.  Please 
keep Pastor & Mrs. Aden in your prayers as they deliberate 
where the Lord can best use their talents and abilities.  Feel 

free to reach out to them with words of encouragement. 
At our recent call meeting, our voters extended a call to Mr. Christopher 
Avery to serve as our principal & teacher for grades 6-8.  A part-time call 
(75%) was also extended to Mrs. Jean Avery, Christopher’s wife, to teach 

grades 6-8 (Administrative Release) & Exceptional Learners.  Mr. & Mrs. Avery 
are currently serving at Christ Our Redeemer Lutheran School in Aurora, CO.  

Please keep the Avery Family in your prayers as they deliberate what path 
God has planned for their future.   

SCHOOL CHOICE 
Applications for the School Choice Program (for the 

2024-2025 school year) are being accepted now through 

tomorrow, April 18th.  Please contact Mr. Zimmerman 

or the School Office with any questions or if you’d like 

to learn more about the program.     

Click here for more information or to see if you qualify to apply! 

Click here to complete your application now! 

2024-2025 School Registration 

Registration is now open for all 

students (grades 3K-8) for the  

2024-2025 school year.   

Please click here to register!   

GRANDPARENTS’ DAY 
Grandparents’ Day at St. John - St. James is being planned for this Friday, April 19, 
2024.  We will begin our day over in church with chapel at 8:45am.  Lunch will be 

provided free of charge for all 3K-8 students & their grandparents beginning around 
11:15am.  If a grandparent is not able to attend, a parent, family member or family 
friend is welcome to attend in their place.  If your 3K/4K student does not normally 
attend school on Fridays, they are welcome to join us this day with their grandpar-

ents.  Please complete the registration form below by Wednesday, April 17th so we 
can plan accordingly for lunch—GRANDPARENTS' DAY 2024 REGISTRATION. 

https://dpi.wi.gov/parental-education-options/choice-programs/student-applications
https://sms.dpi.wi.gov/ChoiceParent/
https://forms.gle/zM6LzzN4wqTFqNbX7
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSePzCfwZdxY7NEOwlPBXDw5SipT1bxa1MSLAZG-Exdp3mVTSg/viewform


CONTACT US 
Pastor Aden (7th & 8th Grade Confirmation)      daden@stjohnstjames.com 

Pastor Flitter (7th & 8th Grade Confirmation)     tflitter@stjohnstjames.com 

Rick Zimmerman (Principal/Gr. 6-8/Athletic Director)    rzimmerman@stjohnstjames.com 

Abigail Flitter (Gr. 4-5)        aflitter@stjohnstjames.com 

Sarah Marohn (Gr. 2-3)        smarohn@stjohnstjames.com 

Sarah Zimmerman (Gr. K-1)        szimmerman@stjohnstjames.com 

Karla Aden (Gr. 3K/4K & 6-8 Language Arts/EC Director)    kaden@stjohnstjames.com 

Kristen Hillmann (Music Teacher)       khillmann@stjohnstjames.com 

Abby Stuebs (Teacher’s Aide)        thestuebses@yahoo.com 

Sarah Miller (Teacher’s Aide)        hillmannfarms@gmail.com  

Katie Janssen (Teacher’s Aide & Office Assistant)     kjanssen@stjohnstjames.com 

Mary Busse (B/A Caregiver)        mbusse@stjohnstjames.com 

Rose Behnke (B/A Caregiver)        rbehnke@stjohnstjames.com 

Amanda Schrubbe (Business Manager)      aschrubbe@stjohnstjames.com 

www.stjohnstjames.com 

219 Manitowoc Street, Reedsville, WI  54230 

(920) 754-4432 

MLHS ANNOUNCEMENTS & UPCOMING EVENTS  
SUMMER SPORTS CAMPS 
Boys & Girls Basketball : June 3-6 Volleyball : June 17-20 
Cross Country : July 8-11  Football : July 17-20 
Wrestling : August 3   
Speed & Strength : June 3 -Aug 1 | M/W/F 
For more information/registration visit www.mlhslancers.org/kids 

ST. JOHN—ST. JAMES IS HIRING! 
EARLY CHILDHOOD TEACHER’S AIDE—SJSJ has an 

immediate opening for an individual who enjoys children and 
the school setting. This position runs from 6:30 AM to 12:45 
PM every day. There is the possibility of sharing the position. 
Duties would include: supervising children, assisting children 

with drop off and morning routines, tidying the classroom, and 
assisting the afternoon caregiver with supervising lunch and 

preparing the room for naptime. St. John-St. James provides a 
Christian work environment and the opportunity to have a great 

impact on the smallest of God’s children. Hourly pay starts at 
$13.25 and increases based on education, past work experience, 

and the ability to take on additional responsi-
bilities. Employees also receive paid time off 
based on their weekly hours. Please contact 

the school office or the director with any 
questions or to pick up an application—920-
754-4432; aschrubbe@stjohnstjames.com or 

kaden@stjohnstjames.com 
OFFICE ASSISTANT—SJSJ is still looking to fill our part-

time Office Assistant position.  If you are interested, please pick 
up a job description and application in the school office or West 
office in church. If you have any questions, please contact Pastor 

Aden, Pastor Flitter, Gary Bernhardt or Amanda Schrubbe.  

LYA—LIVE Auction—THANK YOU! 
The Lutheran Young Adults would like to thank everyone who 

attended their pancake meal & live auction this past 
Sunday.  We greatly appreciate everyone who donat-
ed & bid on items during the sale.  Special thanks to 
our auctioneer crew for making the sale a success!   

SJSJ Camp Outing 
The annual church/school camp outing held at 

Devil’s River Campground is being planned for 

July 12th-14th.  If you would like a campsite for 

this year’s SJSJ Camp Outing, please contact Ka-

rie Robley at  920-772-4959 or email her at robley@tds.net. 

Spring Spotlight 
Our SJSJ “Spring Spotlight” will be held 

on Friday, April 19th beginning at 

6:00pm in the school gym.  The stu-

dents are busy preparing this year’s mu-

sical for your entertainment that even-

ing.  Everyone is welcome to attend!  SPRING SPOTLIGHT RE-

MINDERS:  Gr. K-8, please send your child’s costume to school 

by Thursday.  Students should meet in their classrooms, dressed 

and ready to go Friday night by 5:50pm.  Please contact Mrs. 

Hillmann if you have any costume questions. 

GR. 7-8 FIELD TRIP FUNDRAISER 
Students in grades 7-8 are going on a field trip 

to Chicago!  A sincere THANK YOU to every-
one who placed an order for Uncle Mike’s Kringle!  Your order 

will be available for pick-up in the SJSJ kitchen this Sunday, 
April 21, 2024 between services or following the late service. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!  

SIGN INTERPRETER – Immanuel, Manitowoc, is seeking an individual to serve as a full or part-time sign interpreter.  This indi-
vidual will work with one of our 7

th
 grade students throughout the school day.  An Associates Degree in Sign Language, along 

with an EIPA certification, is preferred.  Please call Principal David Wilson at 920-684-3404 or email him at  
dwilson@ilutheran.org if you or someone you know is interested in the position.    

GRADES 3K-8 SING IN CHURCH 
Students in grades 3K-8 will sing this Sun-

day, April 21st at the 10:15am service.  Stu-

dents are asked to sit with their families 

when they arrive at church until it is time to 

sing.  When students are done singing, they will return to sit 

with their families for the remainder of the service. 

https://www.mlhslancers.org/kids
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